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s NEXT MEETING: The May meeting of the North York Coin Club will
CANAGIANS RUMISMATIC HASSCCIATION be held at 8:00 P. M., Tuesday, May 23, 1972 at the North York

Memorial Community Hall, 5090 Yonge Street, and will feature member participation. One of the
topics will be the housing and storing of coins.

LAST MEETING:; The April meeting of the North York Coin Club was
held in the Community Hall on April 25, 1972. Guest speaker was William F. Lavell, who not
only delivered an excellent and very interesting talk about his experiences as a coin dealer,
but also displayed a case of coin spoons of various sizes.

The draw for a 1970 nickel dollar in a Mint case was won by Mrs. E. M. Beatty, a guest
and one of the lucky winners at our recent coin show,

New member George Fraser displayed a 19?2 Jamaica ten dollar silver coin struck by the
Royal Canadian Mint.

It was announced that club member Paul Petch, who is a past Secretary and Editor for the
¢ 3, is getting married in June. Congratulations, Paul.

Also reported at the meeting was the fact that two different sizes of dates have been
discovered on 1969 nickels.

OMMISSION FROM APRIL BUILETIN: The applications of Mr. Ray G.
Pleau and Mr. George V. Fraser, for membership in the North York Coin Club, have been accepted.

NEW MEMBERS: Applications for membership have been received
from Mrs. E. M, Beatty of Willowdale and Mr. Thomas W. Brennand, also of Willowdale.

”a”e gou hea’d 7 An announcement was made at the last meeting that our

Honorary President, Mrs. Loulse Graham has been awarded
this year's Ontario Numismatic Association gold medal for her outstanding
contributions to numismatics. In addition to having served on the executive
of the Canadian Numismatic Association for nearly two decades, Mrs. Graham is
a founding member of the North York Coin Club and has held the posts of Director
and President in the club. She is one of the nicest people in our hobby.
Congratulations, Mrs. Graham: the recognition is well deserved.

- = COMING EVENTS: May 27 - Peterborough Coin Show, the Orange Hall,
184 Brock Street, Peterborough: 11:00 A. M. to 6:00 P. M,
June 4 - Welland Coin Club Show, Princess
Elizabeth School, Schofield Street, Welland: 1:00 P. M. to 6:00 P. M.
June 17 - Woodville Coin Show and Banquet,

Weodville, Ontario.
July 15 and 16 - City of Ottawa Coin Show,
Chateau Laurier Hotel, Ottawa,





